Fowler, Debra

From:

Owczarski, Jim

Sent:

Thursday, June 29, 2017 5:19 PM

To:

Fowler, Debra

Subject:

FW: Safety and Civic Commission

For a file.

Please make certain the identifying info (phone particularly) is redacted for the Internet.

Thanks,

Jim

Jim Owczarski, CMC City Clerk (414)-286-2998 @mkeclerk

-----Original Message-----From: Donovan, Robert

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 2:36 PM To: Owczarski, Jim; Colemen, Samuel

Cc: Alli Williams

Subject: FW: Safety and Civic Commission

Dear Jim and Sam,

Please see the info/bio below for Ald. Donovan's Safety Commission Nominee.

Thanks, Patty

Patty Doherty Legislative Aide Alderman Donovan 8th District (414) 286-3533

----Original Message-----

From: Alli Williams [mailto:mawilliams17@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, June 04, 2017 10:50 AM

To: Donovan, Robert

Subject: Safety and Civic Commission

Hi there,

My name is Mary Allison Williams, but I go by Alli. I am interested in applying to be a member of the Safety and Civic Commission. I currently work at SaintA, a child welfare and social services agency, as the Risk Mitigation Specialist. In

this role, I oversee client and staff safety to identify gaps in best practice, problem solve around improvements in services, and ensure policies and practices align with best practice while taking the reality of the work into account. Additionally, I have a Master's in Educational Policy and Leadership from Marquette where I studied statistical analysis for educational research, as well as inner city and black male educational issues.

I am passionate about the mission of the Safety and Civic Commission and I believe I could contribute much to the work of this commission.

Thank you for your consideration, Alli Williams



Milwaukee, WI 53215